The City of South Padre Island will be hosting two public meetings to review preliminary design plans for
Phase 4 of the Gulf Boulevard Improvements Project. The project consists of widening Gulf Boulevard
from Gardenia south to Haas to include intersection crosswalks, parallel parking, curb and gutter,
drainage, asphalt overlay, a shared use path for pedestrians and bicycles.

The meetings will be held in the EOC Room (upstairs) at City Hall, 4601 Padre Blvd on October 2 and 3,
2015 from 2:30pm to 4:30pm both days.

Preliminary design plans will be available for review at the meetings and available on the City’s website
(www.myspi.org).

The public is encouraged to attend and participate.



